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Family Policy Matters Karen Bogenschneider 2003-01-30 Drawing on
hundreds of studies in the last 20 years, the new edition of Family Policy
Matters brings a fresh perspective to family policy, underscoring why it is
needed, and outlining how policymaking should be approached. Author
Karen Bogenschneider proposes a theoretical framework for
conceptualizing policy issues in a way that holds the potential for
overcoming controversy and identifying common ground. This new edition
includes updates on the most current research, including: *new issues that
have changed the political landscape for families (e.g. strengthening
marriage initiative, same-sex marriage); *an updated section on state
statutes or Governor's orders that require family impact analysis; *a new
chapter on the history of family policy in this century; *a new appendix on
how to conduct a family impact analysis; and *two new case studies on
writing family policy newsletters for state policymakers and teaching family
impact analysis to the general public. *Instructor's Manual with sample

syllabi for both undergraduate and graduate courses, suggested readings,
assignments, and class activities, discussion questions, daily lesson plans,
instructor insights, special presentations to enrich one's class, and
PowerPoint slides. The targeted audience includes researchers interested
in seeing their research and ideas acted upon in the policy world; family
professionals who work to connect research and policymaking; and
instructors interested in making family policy come alive for undergraduate
and graduate students. This book is an ideal textbook for family policy
courses.
Taking Sides Richard P. Halgin 2000 This debate style reader is designed
to introduce students to controversies in abnormal psychology. The
readings, which represent the arguments of leading pscyhologists and
researchers, reflect a variety of viewpoints and have been selected for
their liveliness and substance and because of their value in a debate
framework. This new title will be a beneficial tool to encourage critical
thinking on important issues concerning abnormal psychology.
Deco Punk: The Spirit of the Age Thomas a. Easton 2015-06-01 Are you
ready for the next wave of Steampunk? Then it's time for something that
captures the spirit of the twentieth and twenty-first centuries, an era of
ebullient progress in the arts, literature, science, and technology. Call it
Deco Punk, and let's rock with the bootleg Twenties and roll with the grim
Thirties. It was a time of heady optimism, and-fittingly-the era when
modern science fiction was born.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views on Moral Issues Stephen Satris 2005-07 ...
36 essays, arranged in pro and con pairs, that address 18 controversial
issues in morality and moral philosophy.
Tree Thieves Lyndsie Bourgon 2022-06-21 A gripping investigation of the
billion-dollar timber black market “and a fascinating examination of the
deep and troubled relationship between people and forests” (Michelle
Nijhuis, author of Beloved Beasts) There's a strong chance that chair you
are sitting on was made from stolen lumber. In Tree Thieves, Lyndsie
Bourgon takes us deep into the underbelly of the illegal timber market. As
she traces three timber poaching cases, she introduces us to tree
poachers, law enforcement, forensic wood specialists, the enigmatic
residents of former logging communities, environmental activists,
international timber cartels, and indigenous communities along the way.
Old-growth trees are invaluable and irreplaceable for both humans and
wildlife, and are the oldest living things on earth. But the morality of tree
poaching is not as simple as we might think: stealing trees is a form of
deeply rooted protest, and a side effect of environmental preservation and

protection that doesn't include communities that have been uprooted or
marginalized when park boundaries are drawn. As Bourgon discovers,
failing to include working class and rural communities in the preservation of
these awe-inducing ecosystems can lead to catastrophic results. Featuring
excellent investigative reporting, fascinating characters, logging history,
political analysis, and cutting-edge tree science, Tree Thieves takes
readers on a thrilling journey into the intrigue, crime, and incredible
complexity sheltered under the forest canopy.
American Corrections in Brief Todd R. Clear 2016-01-01 A condensed,
more accessible version of the best-selling corrections book on the market,
AMERICAN CORRECTIONS IN BRIEF, 3rd Edition, introduces students to
the dynamics of corrections in a way that captures their interest and
encourages them to enter the field. The brief paperback format makes this
book more approachable, and the well-respected author team incorporates
several pedagogical elements to promote students' success. Complete
with valuable career-based material, insightful guest speakers, illuminating
real-world cases, and uniquely even-handed treatment of institutional and
community sanctions, the text examines the U.S. correctional system from
the perspectives of both the corrections worker and the offender, providing
students with a well-rounded, balanced introduction to corrections.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Crime and Criminology Thomas J Hickey
2018-10-04 The Taking Sides Collection on McGraw-Hill CreateTM
includes current controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to
stimulate student interest and develop critical thinking skills. This
Collection contains a multitude of current and classic issues to enhance
and customize your course. You can browse the entire Taking Sides
Collection on Create or you can search by topic, author, or keywords. Each
Taking Sides issue is thoughtfully framed with Learning Outcomes, an
Issue Summary, an Introduction, and an "Exploring the Issue" section
featuring Critical Thinking and Reflection, Is There Common Ground?,
Additional Resources, and Internet References. Go to the Taking Sides
Collection on McGraw-Hill CreateTM at
www.mcgrawhillcreate.com/takingsides and click on "Explore this
Collection" to browse the entire Collection. Select individual Taking Sides
issues to enhance your course, or access and select the entire Hickey:
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Crime and Criminology, 13/e book here
http://create.mheducation.com/createonline/index.html#qlink=search%2Ftext%3Dis
for an easy, pre-built teaching resource. Visit

http://create.mheducation.com for more information on other McGraw-Hill
titles and special collections.
Taking Sides Eileen L. Daniel 2001 Presents opposing viewpoints on
twenty-one controversial issues related to health and society, covering the
mind/body relationship, sexuality and gender, nutrition, and other topics.
Soldier, Sailor, Beggarman, Thief Clive Emsley 2013-01-24 The first
serious investigation of criminal offending by members of the British armed
forces both during and immediately after the two world wars of the
twentieth century.
Clashing Views on Social Issues Kurt Finsterbusch 2007-04 Presents a
variety of debates on such social issues as immigration, the family, samesex marriage, economic inequality, welfare reform, education, crime, and
feminism.
Taking Sides James E. Harf 2005 A debate-style reader provides an
introduction to each global issue covered, followed by two arguments
presenting opposing viewpoints on the topic.
Crime Clarence Darrow 2012-11-01 True-crime fans and readers
interested in the history of American jurisprudence should definitely add
Crime: Its Cause and Treatment to their must-read list. Penned by famed
lawyer Clarence Darrow, this penetrating look at the origins of criminal
behavior draws on Darrow's own experiences defending such infamous
characters as the teenage thrill-killers Leopold and Loeb.
The Wilding of America Charles Derber 2006-05-17 The American dream
champions individualism. But at what price? In this [book, the author]
chronicles the latest incidents of "wilding"--Extreme acts of self-interested
violence and greed - that seem to signal an eroding of the moral landscape
of American society. [The author] argues that ever-increasing individualism
breeds an antisocial mentality with dangerous economic and social
consequences - yet he offers a communitarian alternative that is as
inspiring as it is instructive. Recent wilding events, such as the social
aftermath of Hurricane Katrina, the war in Iraq, and recent government
scandals, are highlighted in [this book].-Back cover.
On Humane Governance Richard A. Falk 1995 This book contends that
the forces of late modernism are being caught between a capital-driven
globalization and a territorially rooted revival of tribalism and ultranationalism. Its critical focus is on global structures that are producing new
patterns of North/South and rich/poor domination, as well as exerting
dangerous pressures on the carrying capacities of the planet. Richard Falk
argues that any hopeful response to these threatening developments
requires the fundamental revision of such basic ideas as sovereignty,

democracy, and security. These organizing conceptions of political life are
being reshaped during this era of transition from a state-centric world of
geopolitics to a more centrally guided world of geogovernance. He
contends that geogovernance will have adverse consequences for the
human condition unless it can be mainly constructed by transnational
democratic forces animated by a vision of humane governance. This
volume was written for the Global Civilization Project of the World Order
Models Project (WOMP), an international group of scholars formed to think
creatively about legal and political structures adequate to the needs of the
modern world.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Adolescence Scott Brandhorst 2016-1221 The Taking Sides Collection on McGraw-Hill Create® includes current
controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to stimulate student
interest and develop critical thinking skills. This Collection contains a
multitude of current and classic issues to enhance and customize your
course. You can browse the entire Taking Sides Collection on Create or
you can search by topic, author, or keywords. Each Taking Sides issue is
thoughtfully framed with Learning Outcomes, an Issue Summary, an
Introduction, and an "Exploring the Issue" section featuring Critical
Thinking and Reflection, Is There Common Ground?, Additional
Resources, and Internet References. Go to the Taking Sides Collection on
McGraw-Hill Create® at www.mcgrawhillcreate.com/takingsides and click
on "Explore this Collection" to browse the entire Collection. Select
individual Taking Sides issues to enhance your course, or access and
select the entire Brandhorst: Taking Sides: Clashing Views in
Adolescence, 4/e book here
http://create.mheducation.com/createonline/index.html#qlink=search%2Ftext%3Dis
for an easy, pre-built teaching resource. Visit
http://create.mheducation.com for more information on other McGraw-Hill
titles and special collections.
Another Now Yanis Varoufakis 2021-09-14 What would a fair and equal
society actually look like? The world-renowned economist and bestselling
author Yanis Varoufakis presents his radical and subversive answer in a
work of speculative fiction that recalls William Morris and William Gibson
The year: 2035. At a funeral for Iris, a revolutionary leftist feminist, Yango
is approached by Costa, Iris’s closest comrade, who urges him to carry out
Iris’s last wish: plough into her secret diaries to tell their story. “But”, Costa
insists “leave out anything that might help Big Tech replicate my
technologies!” That night Yango delves into Iris’s diaries. In them he
discovers a chronicle of how Costa’s revolutionary technologies had

unveiled an actually existing, fully democratized, postcapitalist society.
Suddenly he understands Costa’s obsession with the hackers trying to
steal his secrets. So begins Yanis Varoufakis’s extraordinary novelistic
thought-experiment, where the world-famous economist offers an
invigorating and deeply moving vision of an alternative reality. Another
Now tells the story of Costa, a brilliant but deeply disillusioned, computer
engineer, who creates a revolutionary technology that will allow the user a
“glimpse of a life beyond their dreams” but will not enslave them. But an
accident during one of its trial runs unveils a cosmic wormhole where
Costa meets his DNA double, who is living in a 2025 very different than the
one Costa is living in. In this parallel 2025 a global hi-tech uprising, begun
in the wake of the collapse of 2008, has birthed a post-capitalist world in
which work, money, land, digital networks and politics have been truly
democratized. Banks have been eliminated, as well as predatory, datamining digital monopolies; the gig economy is no more; and the young are
free to experiment with different careers and to study ”non-lucrative topics,
from Sumerian pottery to astrophysics.” Intoxicated, Costa travels to
England to tell Iris, his old comrade, and her neighbor, Eva, a recovering
banker turned neoliberal economics professor, of the parallel universe he
has discovered. Costa eventually leads them back to his workshop in
America where Iris and Eva meet their own doubles, and confront hard
truths about themselves and the daunting political challenge that "the
Other Now" presents. But, as their obsession with the Other Now deepens,
time begins to run out, as the wormhole begins to deteriorate and hackers
begin to unleash new attacks on Costa’s technology. The trio have to
make a choice: which 2025 do they want to live in? Varoufakis has been
claiming for a while that we already live in postcapitalist times. That, since
the 2008 crisis, capitalism has been morphing into technofeudalism.
Another Now, a riveting work of speculative fiction, shows that there is a
realistic, democratic alternative to the technofeudalpostcapitalist dystopia
taking shape all around us. It also confronts us with the greatest question:
how far are we willing to go to bring it about?
Criminal Genius James C. Oleson 2016-09-06 "This study provides some
of the first empirical information about the self-reported crimes of adults
with genius-level IQ scores. The study combines quantitative data about
72 different offenses with qualitative data from 44 follow-up interviews to
describe nine different types of offending: violent crime, property crime,
sex crime, drug crime, white-collar crime, professional misconduct,
vehicular crime, justice system crime, and miscellaneous crime"--Provided

by publisher.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Criminal Justice Thomas J Hickey 200512-14 This debate-style reader introduces students to current
controversies in the field of criminal justice. The readings are written by
scholars and experts in the field and reflect a variety of viewpoints
presented in a pro/con format. Topics include: gun control, continued
criminalization of drug use, the Miranda ruling, police lineups, plea
bargaining, jury nullification, the three strikes rule, and prisoner rights.
Lady Derring Takes a Lover Julie Anne Long 2019-02-26 A mistress. A
mountain of debt. A mysterious wreck of a building. Delilah Swanpoole,
Countess of Derring, learns the hard way that her husband, “Dear Dull
Derring,” is a lot more interesting—and perfidious—dead than alive. It’s a
devil of an inheritance, but in the grand ruins of the one building Derring
left her, are the seeds of her liberation. And she vows never again to place
herself at the mercy of a man. But battle-hardened Captain Tristan Hardy
is nothing if not merciless. When the charismatic naval hero tracks a
notorious smuggler to a London boarding house known as the Rogue’s
Palace, seducing the beautiful, blue-blooded proprietress to get his man
seems like a small sacrifice. They both believe love is a myth. But a desire
beyond reason threatens to destroy the armor around their hearts. Now a
shattering decision looms: Will Tristan betray his own code of honor…or
choose a love that might be the truest thing he’s ever known?
Criminal Behavior Jacqueline B. Helfgott 2008-03-13 Rich in historical and
contemporary theory and research, Criminal Behavior: Theories,
Typologies, and Criminal Justice is a comprehensive core text that
provides an interdisciplinary overview of criminal behavior by examining
relevant crime theories, explanations of how and why crime typologies are
developed, literature reviews for major crime categories, and discussions
of how crime theories and crime typologies are used throughout the
criminal justice process. Focusing on relevant themes and current issues,
this text also looks closely at categorizations of criminal behavior, the
relationship between crime and pop culture, mass media, and computer
technology, and gender issues and crime. This engaging book applies
theory and research to real-world criminal justice practice. Key Features
and Benefits: Applies theory and research to concrete examples of criminal
justice practice in law enforcement, public safety, courts/law, and
corrections Explores real-world examples and contemporary issues–using
chapter-opening vignettes, illustrative photos and graphs, boxed real-life
case studies, and an interdisciplinary framework—making the text lively
and engaging Views crime as a dynamic, changing phenomenon and

examines how mass media and computer technology shape criminal
behavior in a unique chapter on crime, media, and technology that
addresses cybercrime and copy cat crimes—topics that fascinate students
Examines feminist issues and cultural criminology, reviewing the role of
gender and culture in shaping criminal behavior Boasts full chapters on
political crime and economic crime—subjects often ignored in other texts
Includes comparative information throughout, giving students an
international perspective, as well as topical coverage relating to race,
ethnicity, and gender issues Ancillaries A Student study site at
www.sagepub.com/helfgottstudy includes self-quizzes, e-flashcards, NPR
and Frontline audio and video clips, SAGE Journal articles, and more.
Instructor Resources on CD include test questions, PowerPoint slides, and
in-class exercises. Contact Customer Care at 1.800.818.7243 to request a
copy. Intended Audience This core text offers contemporary insight on
criminal behavior for undergraduate and graduate students in criminology
and criminal justice, psychology, and related fields.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in World History, Volume 2: The Modern Era
to the Present Joseph Mitchell 2010-09-10 Taking Sides volumes present
current controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to stimulate
student interest and develop critical thinking skills. Each issue is
thoughtfully framed with an issue summary, an issue introduction, and a
postscript or challenge questions. Taking Sides readers feature an
annotated listing of selected World Wide Web sites. An online Instructor’s
Resource Guide with testing material is available for each volume. Using
Taking Sides in the Classroom is also an excellent instructor resource.
Visit www.mhhe.com/takingsides for more details.
Taking Sides Leonard Abbeduto 2003-10 Provides articles that debate
such topics as ability-level tracking, bilingual education, moral education,
zero-tolerance policies, and Howard Gardner's theory of multiple
intelligences.
American Conspiracy Theories Joseph E. Uscinski 2014 Conspiracies
theories are some of the most striking features in the American political
landscape: the Kennedy assassination, aliens at Roswell, subversion by
Masons, Jews, Catholics, or communists, and modern movements like
Birtherism and Trutherism. But what do we really know about conspiracy
theories? Do they share general causes? Are they becoming more
common? More dangerous? Who is targeted and why? Who are the
conspiracy theorists? How has technology affected conspiracy theorising?
This book offers the first century-long view of these issues.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views on Educational Issues, Expanded Glenn

Koonce 2015-02-18 The Taking Sides Collection on McGraw-Hill
CreateTM includes current controversial issues in a debate-style format
designed to stimulate student interest and develop critical thinking skills.
This Collection contains a multitude of current and classic issues to
enhance and customize your course. You can browse the entire Taking
Sides Collection on Create, or you can search by topic, author, or
keywords. Each Taking Sides issues is thoughtfully framed with Learning
Outcomes, an Issue Summary, an Introduction, and an Exploring the Issue
section featuring Critical Thinking and Reflection, Is There Common
Ground?, and Additional Resources and Internet References. Go to
McGraw-Hill CreateTM at www.mcgrawhillcreate.com, click on the
"Collections" tab, and select The Taking Sides Collection to browse the
entire Collection. Select individual Taking Sides issues to enhance your
course, or access and select the entire Koonce: Taking Sides: Clashing
Views on Educational Issues, 18/e Expanded ExpressBook for an easy,
pre-built teaching resource by clicking here. An online Instructor's
Resource Guide with testing material is available for each Taking Sides
volume. Using Taking Sides in the Classroom is also an excellent
instructor resource. Visit the Create Central Online Learning Center at
www.mhhe.com/createcentral for more details.
Crime & Politics Ted Gest 2003-08-07 Why has America experienced an
explosion in crime rates since 1960? Why has the crime rate dropped in
recent years? Though politicians are always ready both to take the credit
for crime reduction and to exploit grisly headlines for short-term political
gain, these questions remain among the most important-and most difficult
to answer-in America today. In Crime & Politics, award-winning journalist
Ted Gest gives readers the inside story of how crime policy is formulated
inside the Washington beltway and state capitols, why we've had cycle
after cycle of ineffective federal legislation, and where promising reforms
might lead us in the future. Gest examines how politicians first made crime
a national rather than a local issue, beginning with Lyndon Johnson's
crime commission and the landmark anti-crime law of 1968 and continuing
right up to such present-day measures as "three strikes" laws, mandatory
sentencing, and community policing. Gest exposes a lack of consistent
leadership, backroom partisan politics, and the rush to embrace simplistic
solutions as the main causes for why Federal and state crime programs
have failed to make our streets safe. But he also explores how the media
aid and abet this trend by featuring lurid crimes that simultaneously
frighten the public and encourage candidates to offer another round of
quick-fix solutions. Drawing on extensive research and including interviews

with Edwin Meese, Janet Reno, Joseph Biden, Ted Kennedy, and William
Webster, Crime & Politics uncovers the real reasons why America
continues to struggle with the crime problem and shows how we do a
better job in the future.
Taking Sides Maureen T. B. Drysdale 2006 [This text] is a debate-style
reader designed to introduce students to controversies in adolescence.
The readings, which represent the arguments of leading psychologists,
adolescent health professionals, and commentators, reflect a variety of
viewpoints a
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Drugs and Society Dennis Miller 2015-1007 The Taking Sides Collection on McGraw-Hill CreateTM includes current
controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to stimulate student
interest and develop critical thinking skills. This Collection contains a
multitude of current and classic issues to enhance and customize your
course. You can browse the entire Taking Sides Collection on Create, or
you can search by topic, author, or keywords. Each Taking Sides issues is
thoughtfully framed with Learning Outcomes, an Issue Summary, an
Introduction, and an "Exploring the Issue" section featuring Critical
Thinking and Reflection, Is There Common Ground?, and Additional
Resources and Internet References. Go to Taking Sides Collection on
McGraw-Hill CreateTM at http://www.mcgrawhillcreate.com/takingsides
and click on the "Explore the Collection" to browse the entire Collection.
Select individual Taking Sides issues to enhance your course, or access
and select the entire Miller: Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Drugs and
Society, 11/e book here
http://create.mheducation.com/createonline/index.html#qlink=search%2Ftext%3Dis
for an easy, pre-built teaching resource. Visit
http://create.mheducation.com for more information on other McGraw-Hill
titles and special collections.
Criminology Freda Adler 2009-10-01 Criminology is known for its lucid
style, student-oriented approach, and interdisciplinary perspective. This
text discusses criminological problems, their origins, and possible solutions
in a clear, practical, straightforward fashion. Students develop a thorough
understanding of today’s issues in criminology and are prepared to
address and resolve the issues of tomorrow. The new seventh edition
features coverage of new white-collar and corporate crimes related to the
current economic downturn. New research and statistical information
include coverage of neuro-criminology, evidence-based criminology, and
much more.
Taking Sides

Richard C. Monk 1996
Clashing Views on Controversial Issues in American History Larry
Madaras 1999
Taking Sides Thomas J. Hickey 2005 A debate-style reader provides an
introduction to controversial issues in crime and criminology, followed by
arguments presenting opposing viewpoints on the topic.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Crime and Criminology, Expanded
Thomas Hickey 2010-07-21 A debate-style reader provides an introduction
to controversial issues in crime and criminal justice, followed by arguments
presenting opposing viewpoints on the topic.
Closed Chambers Edward Lazarus 1999 A former law clerk to the
Supreme Court reveals how the Court decides its cases, offering a portrait
of justice perverted by politics and unduly influenced by the power of
anonymous clerks
Environmental Issues: Taking Sides - Clashing Views on Environmental
Issues Thomas Easton 2008-03-14 This Thirteenth Edition of TAKING
SIDES: ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES presents two additional current
controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to stimulate student
interest and develop critical thinking skills. Each issue is thoughtfully
framed with an issue summary, an issue introduction, and a postscript. An
instructor’s manual with testing material is available for each volume.
USING TAKING SIDES IN THE CLASSROOM is also an excellent
instructor resource with practical suggestions on incorporating this
effective approach in the classroom. Each TAKING SIDES reader features
an annotated listing of selected World Wide Web sites and is supported by
our student website, www.mhcls.com/online.
How Good People Make Tough Choices Rev Ed Rushworth M. Kidder
2009-11-24 Should you take a much-needed vacation or save money for
the kids' education? Protect the endangered owl or maintain jobs for
loggers? Have a heart-to-heart with a lying employee or fire him on the
spot? All of us face ethical choices. Sometimes they're easy: One side is
wrong and the other is right. But how do we handle the really tough "right
vs. right" dilemmas, where each side has strong moral arguments and we
can't do both? This book helps us build Ethical Fitness®—a values-based
decision-making process so definitive that it's now a registered trade mark.
Rushworth M. Kidder, founder of the Institute for Global Ethics, teaches us
how to think for ourselves in order to resolve ethical dilemmas ranging
from the intimately personal to the broadly philosophical. Unique in its
approach and rich with illustrative anecdotes—updated with examples of
real-world conflicts from today's political realm and from Dr. Kidder's own

observations—How Good People Make Tough Choices is an
indispensable resource for spotting, understanding, and resolving our
toughest decisions.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Crime and Criminology Thomas Hickey
2016-10-06 The Taking Sides Collection on McGraw-Hill CreateTM
includes current controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to
stimulate student interest and develop critical thinking skills. This
Collection contains a multitude of current and classic issues to enhance
and customize your course. You can browse the entire Taking Sides
Collection on Create or you can search by topic, author, or keywords. Each
Taking Sides issue is thoughtfully framed with Learning Outcomes, an
Issue Summary, an Introduction, and an "Exploring the Issue" section
featuring Critical Thinking and Reflection, Is There Common Ground?,
Additional Resources, and Internet References. Go to the Taking Sides
Collection on McGraw-Hill CreateTM at
www.mcgrawhillcreate.com/takingsides and click on "Explore this
Collection" to browse the entire Collection. Select individual Taking Sides
issues to enhance your course, or access and select the entire Hickey:
Taking Sides: Clashing Views in Crime and Criminology, 12/e book here
http://create.mheducation.com/createonline/index.html#qlink=search%2Ftext%3Dis
for an easy, pre-built teaching resource. Visit
http://create.mheducation.com for more information on other McGraw-Hill
titles and special collections.
Between the World and Me Ta-Nehisi Coates 2015-07-14 #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • NAMED
ONE OF TIME’S TEN BEST NONFICTION BOOKS OF THE DECADE •
PULITZER PRIZE FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE
AWARD FINALIST • ONE OF OPRAH’S “BOOKS THAT HELP ME
THROUGH” • NOW AN HBO ORIGINAL SPECIAL EVENT Hailed by Toni
Morrison as “required reading,” a bold and personal literary exploration of
America’s racial history by “the most important essayist in a generation
and a writer who changed the national political conversation about race”
(Rolling Stone) NAMED ONE OF THE MOST INFLUENTIAL BOOKS OF
THE DECADE BY CNN • NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST MEMOIRS OF
THE DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • O: The Oprah Magazine •
The Washington Post • People • Entertainment Weekly • Vogue • Los
Angeles Times • San Francisco Chronicle • Chicago Tribune • New York •
Newsday • Library Journal • Publishers Weekly In a profound work that
pivots from the biggest questions about American history and ideals to the

most intimate concerns of a father for his son, Ta-Nehisi Coates offers a
powerful new framework for understanding our nation’s history and current
crisis. Americans have built an empire on the idea of “race,” a falsehood
that damages us all but falls most heavily on the bodies of black women
and men—bodies exploited through slavery and segregation, and, today,
threatened, locked up, and murdered out of all proportion. What is it like to
inhabit a black body and find a way to live within it? And how can we all
honestly reckon with this fraught history and free ourselves from its
burden? Between the World and Me is Ta-Nehisi Coates’s attempt to
answer these questions in a letter to his adolescent son. Coates shares
with his son—and readers—the story of his awakening to the truth about
his place in the world through a series of revelatory experiences, from
Howard University to Civil War battlefields, from the South Side of Chicago
to Paris, from his childhood home to the living rooms of mothers whose
children’s lives were taken as American plunder. Beautifully woven from
personal narrative, reimagined history, and fresh, emotionally charged
reportage, Between the World and Me clearly illuminates the past,
bracingly confronts our present, and offers a transcendent vision for a way
forward.
Taking Sides: Clashing Views on Economic Issues McGraw-Hill Education
2014-03-04 The Taking Sides Collection on McGraw-Hill CreateTM
includes current controversial issues in a debate-style format designed to
stimulate student interest and develop critical thinking skills. This
Collection contains a multitude of current and classic issues to enhance
and customize your course. You can browse the entire Taking Sides
Collection on Create, or you can search by topic, author, or keywords.
Each Taking Sides issues is thoughtfully framed with Learning Outcomes,
an Issue Summary, an Introduction, and an Exploring the Issue section
featuring Critical Thinking and Reflection, Is There Common Ground?, and
Additional Resources and Internet References. Go to McGraw-Hill
CreateTM at www.mcgrawhillcreate.com, click on the "Collections" tab,
and select The Taking Sides Collection to browse the entire Collection.
Select individual Taking Sides issues to enhance your course, or access
and select the entire ExpressBook for an easy, pre-built teaching resource.
An online Instructor's Resource Guide with testing material is available for
each Taking Sides volume. Using Taking Sides in the Classroom is also an
excellent instructor resource. Visit the Create Central Online Learning
Center at www.mhhe.com/createcentral for more details.
Taking Sides Richard C. Monk 2000-06 This debate-style reader is
designed to introduce students to controversies in crime and criminology.

The readings, which represent the arguments of leading commentators,
reflect a variety of viewpoints and are staged as "pro" and "con" debates.
Issues debated include definitions and causes of crimes; race, gender and
the criminal justice system; criminological research and public policy; and
future trends.
And the Dead Shall Rise Steve Oney 2004 Describes the 1913 murder of
Atlanta factory worker Mary Phagan, the arrest of her Jewish supervisor,
Leo Frank, and the abduction and lynching of Frank, offering an account of
the crime, its aftermath, and long-term repercussions.
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